Connect...

Online
redbrickchurch.ca

Bulletins
redbrickchurch.ca/
ebulletins/

Calendar of Events
redbrickchurch.ca/
calendar

Archived Services
redbrickchurch.ca/
resources/sermons/

Giving
redbrickchurch.ca/give

Facebook
facebook.com/
redbrickchurchniagara

Contact

1775 Niagara Stone Road
905-468-3313
office@redbrickchurch.ca

Office Hours & Staff
Tuesday-Friday 9am-2pm
Daniel: Tues, Thurs-Fri,
9:30am-2:30pm

Ring the doorbell at the glass
doors!

https://redbrickchurch.c
a/through-the-doors/

Within the Community...

Please pray for the MCEC community
of congregations. This week we are
praying for Vineland United Mennonite
Church. Steven Giugovaz provides
pastoral leadership for this community.
Pray for this community in Lincoln, ON
who are committed to to praying,
singing and learning from God's word.

Looking Ahead...

Next Week

Sunday September 14, 2025 at
10am

Worship Service and Presentation by
Betsy Wall

Red Brick Kids Begins

Niagara United Mennonite Church

Click here to watch the Live Stream.
Click here to watch archived videos during the week.

Welcome! We are so glad that you have chosen to attend
Niagara UM today! If you have any questions or would like to
learn about what happens on a Sunday morning please visit the
Welcome Centre desk in the foyer or ask an usher.

September 7, 2025
Worship Service at 10:00am

Welcome John Tiessen
Worship in Song Westview Band
Community Prayer

Scripture Reading 2 Timothy 3:10-17

Message “Reading the Bible-Listening to God” Randy Klaassen
Closing Song

Sending Blessing

We welcome your support for the various ministries of our
church. Please drop off your donation at the
Welcome Centre.


https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCa5H1OOvDQHAVol-ac1R21g
https://redbrickchurch.ca/sermons/
http://redbrickchurch.ca/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/ebulletins/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/calendar/
http://rebrickchurch.ca/resources/sermons/
http://redbrickchurch.ca/contact/give
http://facebook.com/redbrickchurchniagara
https://redbrickchurch.ca/contact/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/about-us/our-staff/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/through-the-doors/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/through-the-doors/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/through-the-doors/
https://redbrickchurch.us19.list-manage.com/subscribe?u=eba740ea9f27a44307d9a1301&id=fc0f114fba
https://redbrickchurch.us19.list-manage.com/subscribe?u=eba740ea9f27a44307d9a1301&id=fc0f114fba
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Exp96vOcBC4

Within Red Brick Church...

FIDA Presentation September 14

Next Sunday September 14 we welcome Betsy Wall, the
Executive Director of the Foundation for International
Development. Betsy will give a presentation as a part of the
service about FIDA and the important work they do in Haiti.
There will also be a Q&A session in the sanctuary following the
service. Please join us!

Red Brick Kids Begins Next Week!

We will be starting our new year for Red Brick Kids on
Sunday, September 14. The classes will run during the
worship time as we did last year. We have classes for Junior
Kindergarten up to Grade 8. We look forward to sharing
God's word with each of your children this year.

School Kits Project Ends Next Sunday

Our school kit collection ends on September 21 with a
Blessing & send-off during the Children’s Moment. Please
add your donated school supplies to the bins in the foyer
before this day. We will be filling beautiful handmade school
bags with supplies today & September 21 after the services.
All are invited to join us in this cooperative activity.

Memory Tree Planting

At our Fall ministry relaunch on Sunday Sept. 21st, we will be
planting a memory tree as part of our worship time. We are
honouring the German worship heritage of our congregation’s
story. Please come prepared for a short outdoor ceremony on
our side lawn!

Women in Service Quilting

Tuesday September 30, 9am the Women in Service Group will
start their first quilting meeting in the church auditorium.
Everyone, regardless of age or gender, is invited to help with
this project.

Do you know any young moms who may be looking for
community?

Please pick up a MomcCo invitation card from the welcome
centre and pass it along to kids, grandkids, friends, and kids
of friends too! We would love to welcome newcomers to our

group!

Financial Update as of August 31, 2025

At the 2025 Annual General Meeting, the church
membership approved a 2025 expense budget of $398,600.
To continue and support all our church programs, from
Sunday morning Worship Services, Red Brick Kids, caregiving,
outside ministry, and many more activities, we require weekly
donations/receipts of $7,665 to meet these expense
obligations. As of August 31, 2025, we have received a total of
$160,486 or $4,720 per week.

Thank you to all that have made contributions this year to
date.

Statements Available

We ask that you check in to your account online to view your
2025 year to date giving. Alternatively, you can call the office,
and Julie will provide a hard copy. If there are any issues or
discrepancies let Julie know



Family News...

We extend our condolences to the family of Anna Andres
who passed away on Thursday August 28. A funeral was
held at NUMC on Wednesday September 3, 2025 at 11lam.
Please keep her family in your prayers.

Within the Community...

MEDA Breakfast-Beekeeping in Tanzania

On Wednesday September 10 we're excited to invite you to
a buffet breakfast provided by Grand Oak Culinary Market,
followed by an inspiring presentation from Katelynn
Folkerts, MEDA's Compliance & Program Quality Lead for
East & Southern Africa. Doors open at 8:00 AM, with
breakfast served from 8:30 to 9:30 AM—a perfect chance to
enjoy a delicious meal while connecting with others who
care about sustainable global development. To register
please visit: https://www.meda.org/event/beekeeping-in-
tanzania/

Bethany 60th Anniversary Celebration weekend

On Saturday September 27, Bethany will celebrate with a
fundraising banquet for the Friends of the Mennonite
Centre of Ukraine with a delicious Ukrainian catered meal
and program at the church. Doors open at 5:00 p.m. Tickets
are $50 and may be purchased by e-transfer to
Office@bethanymennonite.ca (Please include your address
for receipting purposes) or from the church office. A
charitable receipt will be issued for $30.

On Sunday September 28 at 9:30 a.m. there will be a
celebratory service followed by cake and coffee. All are
invited.

Silver Lake Mennonite Camp (simc.ca)

SLMC Men’s Retreat (Sep 12-14): There are still spots
available for the Men’s Retreat! Join us for a time of rest,
amazing food and connection. David Lobe is returning as
chef/sommelier with a mouthwatering menu already
planned! Pastor Thomas Reimer and Mike Schmidt will
lead some thought-provoking reflections. Take part in
your choice of camp activities... sauna, basketball, fishing,
sailing, canoeing and campfires! Special discount for
those under 30 or underemployed. Click here for more
details.. simc.ca/retreats

SLMC Camp Rentals: The weekends of Nov 21-23 and
Nov 28-30 are currently available for rental. Plus a few
open weekends in 2026. Perfect setting and facilities for a
church/youth retreat or family reunion! For more info
visit... slmc.ca/retreats/group-rentals



